
CELLPHONE/ELECTRONICS POLICY 

In an effort to support and cultivate a distraction free learning environment Rosemont High 
School has decided to update the Cellphone/Electronics policy, cellphones and electronics, 
including ear buds and headphones, will be expected to be off and put away from the start of 
the school day until final dismissal. This will also include lunch and passing periods. For more 
information please refer to the student handbook 

 


